
From: Soil & Water Conservation Program
To: DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff
Cc: DNR.MGS SWC Staff
Subject: FW: Governor Parson to Close State Offices at Noon on July 3
Date: Thursday, June 29, 2023 2:42:54 PM

The below email is being sent for your information. 
 

Soil and Water Conservation Program
Missouri Geological Survey
Missouri Department of Natural Resources
Phone:  573-751-4932
Find us on the web at dnr.mo.gov.
 
We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please
consider taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.
 

From: Office of Governor Michael L. Parson <mogov@mogov.dmarc.public.govdelivery.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2023 4:46 PM
To: Burd, Sandy <Sandy.Burd@dnr.mo.gov>
Subject: Governor Parson to Close State Offices at Noon on July 3
 

Missouri Governor — Michael L. Parson

Office of Communications

_____________________________________________________________________________________

Greetings team members, 

As we gather with our family, friends, and loved ones this Independence Day, let us remember the courage
and sacrifice of those who came before us. From the brave men and women who fought for and secured our
independence to the generations of Americans who have defended our freedoms, we owe a debt of gratitude
to those who have shaped our nation.

In celebration of our Independence Day, I want to let you know that state offices will be closing on
Monday, July 3 at 12 p.m.

We encourage you to take this extra time to relax, spend quality time with your loved ones, and get an early
start celebrating our great nation.

We appreciate your hard work and dedication throughout the year, and we hope you have a safe and
enjoyable Fourth of July celebration.

Thank you for making this state a great place to live, work, and raise a family. It’s an honor to serve as your
Governor.
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Sincerely,

Governor Mike Parson

###

*For any questions, contact your Human Resource representative for your department. 

This email was sent to sandy.burd@dnr.mo.gov using GovDelivery Communications Cloud on behalf of: Office of Governor Michael
L. Parson · PO Box 720 · Jefferson City, MO 65102 · (573) 751-3222
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